Executive Evaluation Sub-committee meeting 4_28_16
The meeting was called to order at 10:13 a.m.

Sub-committee members present: E. Bonnie Silvers, chair; Fran Lartigue; Marcella Bush
and Kristen Sparhawk

Administration: David Hastings
The minutes of the meeting of 10 March 2016 were approved unanimously.

Mr, Hastings handed out a packet addressing the various efforts he has put forth on his
goals. It was a lot for the committee to take in at one time and Ms. Silvers asked for him to
give the committee the positive and negative highlights and the committee would take
home the packet for further review.

Mr. Hastings pointed out what he felt like was excellent progress with getting the
curriculum into the Atlas system which is an overall effort to improve the alignment of the
curricula. Faculty are doing better at collaborating and staying on track. He did say there
was still a lot of old curricula in the system which makes things somewhat confusing.

Mr. Hastings noted that he was frustrated with his progress on expanding vocational
opportunities. He was also deeply concerned about the incidents that had led to civil-rights
investigations and how that reflects on the community’s approach to diversity.

Ms. Silvers noted that she thought the district was currently having significant outreach
problems since Travis Daly had given up that portion of his position and no one had taken
up all his responsibilities. Ms. Lartigue suggested that she and Ms. Silvers volunteer time to
put a protocol together for sharing information more widely.

Mr. Hastings said because Ms. Regan had been completely absorbed since her first day with
analyzing the budgets, she and he had not yet sat down to examine the processes and

possible further re-organization of the business office.

Ms. Silvers handed out the latest draft of the Evaluation form and asked the committee to
look it over to see if is sufficiently user-friendly.

She also asked that the committee consider making a recommendation to the full school
committee concerning the next superintendent search and selection process.

The next meeting was scheduled for May 11 at 10a.m.

The meeting adjourned at 11:30.



